Venture For America Placement Portal Rollout Strategy
It is recommended that for the 2013 season, Venture For America use the Placement Portal with a limited scope. Specifically, the relationships between fellows and companies can be managed and reviewed through the software; however, administrators of the webapp should manually make all introductions between companies and fellows. This allows for the development team to focus on the core competency while also allowing the Director of Corporate Engagement the ability to review the results of Digerati’s matching algorithm without having implemented it. Pending satisfactory results, the algorithm should be built into the webapp while still allowing for manual introductions where necessary.
After implementing the matching algorithm, it is strongly recommended that Companies be invited to use the webapp before fellows. Ideal lead times are unknown, but having a populated company database will greatly improve the user experience for the fellows. Companies can be added as necessary, but an effort should be made to get them on the platform in advance of the fellows.
